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February 8, 2012
Jacinta Perry.

Roswell, NM 224354

Dear Jacinta,

We would like to thank you for placing your order with our company and selecting our products to decorate your baby’s room. We would like to assure you that your baby would be absolutely safe, all of our products are made keeping in mind the health and hygiene of the baby. We assure you that you won’t regret your decision of choosing us for the needs of your baby. 
As mentioned to you, your order shall be delivered to you by Monday. Our team shall get in touch with you to reconfirm the delivery location in the next 24 hours. 
For any doubts or clarification, please feel free to contact us. It has been a pleasure doing business with you. We hope to continue the acquaintance.

Thank you once again.

Yours truly,
Judy Fowler 

Sales Head

Child Care Ltd.

This Letter is protected under copyright © 2008 FoundLetters.com. Feel free to use letters for your personal purposes. Reproduction in whole or in part in any form or medium without express written permission is prohibited
